
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 

Date 07/07/2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
We have been made aware that we have a confirmed positive case of coronavirus (COVID-
19) at Weston Mill Community Primary Academy. 
 
We have followed the national guidance and, following a risk assessment with Public Health 
England (PHE) advisors, have identified that your child has been in close contact with the 
individual who has had a positive test result. In line with the national guidance, your child 
must stay at home and self-isolate until the end of the 15th July. The first day returning to 
school will be Friday 16th July. 
 
Due to our bubble closing we will be moving learning online. This will mirror the provision 
that was put in place for the lockdown that happened in January. 
 
There will be two live one hour lessons a day on Microsoft teams with all learning and 
resources uploaded to e-schools just as we did previously. These live lessons will be 
available for both Violet and Dandelion class including the Year 2’s that are in Violet class.  
 
Live lesson 1 will start at 10:30am and end at 11:30am.  Live lesson 2 will start at 1:15pm 
and end at 2:15pm. There will then be work and activities uploaded to e-schools for your 
child to complete in between these live lessons. If you cannot attend at these times the live 
lessons will be recorded for you to access later on.  
 
If you have any problems accessing Microsoft teams or e-schools please email or phone the 
school office where we will be happy to help. Contact information for the office is at the top of 
this letter. The year 2/3 team will be contactable via e-schools if you need any support, 
guidance or advice.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Abbott and Miss Carpenter.  

 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 (01752) 365250        
 e-mail: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
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